To Whom It May Concern,

While driving around my area, I saw the news of Liv Exectutive Fitness opening soon. I was very excited to see a coach who's prioritizing their safe space for not only exercise, but for camaraderie, mental, spiritual, and physical growth.

With similar programs unavailable in our area, the need for these coaches are beneficial to all of our community members from newcomers to long-term fitness members, like myself.

As a genuine member of this community, I wish that these programs could be accessible to all of us, especially during these hard times.

I am overjoyed to be apart of my growing Vaughan community and to see this business grow and be apart of it.

Signed: Daniel Lee

January 16th, 2022